
 

Prof. Tom H Karlsen 
Secretary General 
EASL Office 
7 rue Daubin,  
1203 Geneva, Switzerland 
 
 
Oleksandr Vovchenko 
Public Health Center 
Ministry of Health of Ukraine 
41, Yaroslavska Str, Kyiv 
 

Geneva, February 11, 2019 
 

 
Dear Mr Vovchenko, 
 
This letter is to confirm that the EASL Governing board has agreed to your request to translate 
EASL 2017 Clinical Practice Guidelines on the management of hepatitis B virus  infection and 
EASL  Recommendations on Treatment  of Hepatitis 2018 in Ukrainian, provided that:  

• costs of translation are covered the national association 
• the document will not be used for commercial purposes 
• the translated document will have the following disclaimer in English and local 

language:  
The XXX version of this guide is a translation of the original English version and is provided 
for information purposes only. In case of any discrepancy, the English original will prevail. 
EASL makes no warranty of any kind with respect to any translated guide. 

  
In addition we would like to receive to final version of the translated guidelines for our records. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

                
 
 
Prof. Tom Hemming Karlsen     
EASL Secretary General     


